
Milk charges from January 2018:                                                                                                                 
For Year 1 & 2 children the cost of 
milk per term is rising to £11.10 per 
term.  For Foundation 2 children the 
cost for the Spring Term will be as 
per the table opposite. 

 

Christmas Performance Dates:  

6th December  Christmas Fayre 

11th December (AM) KS1 Nativity Pushchair / Buggy Friendly Performance  

11th December (PM) KS1 Nativity Performance  

12th December (AM) Key Stage 1 Nativity Performance  

13th December Christmas Dinner 

14th December (AM) Y 3 & 4 Christmas Performance  

14th December (PM) Y 5 & 6 Christmas Performance   

15th December (AM) Y 5 & 6 Christmas Performance  

15th December (PM) Y 3 & 4 Christmas Performance  

18th December (AM) FS Christmas Performance  

19th December (AM & PM) FS Christmas Performance  

19th December Y 3 Christmas Party 

20th December FS and KS1 Christmas Party 

20th December Y 4 Christmas Party 

21st December Y 5 Christmas Party 

22nd December Y 6 Christmas Party 

 

Year 6 SAT’s Information: There are a number of resources now available 
to parents on our website. Find the link in “News” or go to Y6 Curriculum 
to find useful guidance , examples of past papers and revision materials. 

 

Children in Need: An exciting event will be taking place for the Seely Choir.  
As part of the CiN choir we have been selected to perform live tonight at 8pm 
at the Royal Albert Hall, as part of the television show. This will be screened 
live on BBC television between 8.00 and 8.30pm.    

Donations: Nursery are looking for donations of cushions and photo/picture frames with the 
glass removed. Thank you.                                                                                                                                    

Harvest Collection: A big “Thank You” from the Trussell Trust Food Bank for the Harvest 
Collection. We collected an amazing 114KG!! Well done.      

Nursery Places Available: We currently have spaces available in our Nursery, for children 
aged 3 and over.  We can offer 15hrs per week in morning or afternoon slots, and we have 
now introduced 10 x 30hr places for eligible families under the new government scheme for 
working parents (some of these places have already been taken so be quick). Please see Mrs 
McGilloway in Nursery to talk about if you would be eligible for the 30hrs free childcare, 
alternatively please go to https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/ for more information, to 
check eligibility and to apply online.  
“Pay it Forward” (school trips / events): At the request of several parents/carers, we will be 
introducing a “Pay it Forward” option for paying extra towards school trips, to help those who 
may not be able to contribute. We are hoping this may mean us not having to cancel trips. 
This will also be available on the online payments facility. Thank you for your generosity.  
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5th Birthday onwards To cover Jan to March charges 

September—December £11.10 

January £8.10 

February £6.60 

March—August Free 

Free School Meals:  

Have your circumstances 

changed? Do you think you 

would now qualify for Free 

School Meals? If so, forms 

are available from the 

school office. 

Nut Free Zone: Could we remind parents that 
Seely Primary and Nursery School is a Nut 

Free Zone and to be mindful of what they put 
in their child's lunch boxes. 



FRIENDS  OF  SEELY  -  ANNUAL  GENERAL  MEETING 
This is on 28th November 6.30 – 7.45pm in the KS1 Hall. 
There will be Refreshments, Bingo and the AGM. 
Come and join us to see how Friends of Seely (FoS) has done in its first year. Find out 
how it has grown and hear all about the great events we have planned for this school 
year. Have your say and vote for FoS chairperson, secretary and treasurer. Learn how 
to get involved to help support or children’s school. 

 
CHRISTMAS  FAIR  -  WEDNESDAY  6TH  DECEMBER  
Please put this date in your diaries!! The fair will start at 3.30pm and will take place in 
the KS1 Hall, KS1 Dining Hall and KS1 Playground. Santa has made a space for us in his 
busy diary and as his Grotto worked so well outside last year we are hoping to do the 
same this year, obviously weather permitting. We hope to have the choir singing    
outside and be selling some warm refreshments. 
 
 Christmas Hampers Raffle.  
Following on from the success of last year’s Christmas Hampers, we will be doing the 
same again this year. The prize hampers will be colour themed. Each year group has a 
colour and we invite pupils to bring in one item of their year group’s colour to        
contribute to a hamper. NEW items such as toiletries, chocolates, sweets or biscuits, 
toys, candles, napkins or stationery would be ideal. Please do not send in any alcohol.  
We hope you can support the school by donating an item of the following colours by 
Wednesday 29th November. Thank you in anticipation. 
Nursery: red     Foundation: pink     
Year 1: gold     Year 2: silver / white     
Year 3: green     Year 4: purple      
Year 5: blue     Year 6: yellow  
 
 Raffle, Tombola and Wine Donations. 
We desperately need donations for the raffle, tombola and the `Wine or not’ stall. If 
you are able to make any contributions please bring items to the school office. Thank 
you. 
 Stalls 
If you would like to book a table to sell items at the Fair please ring Lorraine Boddy on 
07521512372. 
 
And last but by no means least…..as we would not have a Fair without you !!!! 
 VOLUNTEERS  - We need help from people in the following ways:- 

 Before the day – at Coffee mornings on Wednesdays and Fridays from 9.00pm. 
Help required wrapping, labelling and stuffing. Come and have a drink and a 
chat whilst helping out. 

 On the day – setting up from midday to 3.30pm 
 At the event – helping on a stall 
 Clearing up 

If you are able to help please contact Lorraine Boddy at                                                 
lorraineboddy@seely.nottingham.sch.uk or ring on 07521512372 or pop into one of 
our Coffee mornings for a chat. Thanks 
 
And last but by no means least….THANK YOU… as we would not have a school fair 
without you.  
 
 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 2017 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY   

STARTS 

MON 25TH DECEMBER 

SPRING TERM STARTS 

MON 8TH JAN 2018 

PARENT INTERNET SAFETY 

WORKSHOP 

THURS 8TH FEB 

9.15-10.15 

INSET DAY 

FRI 16TH FEBRUARY 

HALF TERM 

MON 19TH FEBRUARY - 

FRI 23RD FEBRUARY 

INSET DAY 

THURS 29TH MARCH  

EASTER HOLIDAY 

FRI 30TH MARCH—         

FRI 13TH APRIL 

MAY DAY 

MON 7TH MAY 

HALF TERM 

MON 29TH MAY— FRI 1ST 

JUNE 

INSET DAY 

MON 4TH JUNE 

SUMMER HOLIDAY 

STARTS 

FRI 27TH JULY 
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